
 
 

Meeting: Shadow Health & Wellbeing Board 

Date: 29 May 2012  

Subject: South East Midlands Healthier Together Programme – 
Progress Report 

Report of:  

Summary: The report provided an update on progress against all aspects of the 
Healthier Together Programme. 
 

 

 
Advising Officer: John Rooke, Chief Operating Officer, Bedfordshire Clinical 

Commissioning Group 
Contact Officer: Mrs Sally-Anne Watts, Head of Communications and 

Engagement, Healthier Together 
Public/Exempt: Public  

Wards Affected:  All 

Function of: NHS 

 

CORPORATE IMPLICATIONS 

Council Priorities: 

 
The Healthier Together Programme supports the following priorities: 

• Supporting and caring for an ageing population 

• Managing growth effectively 
 
Financial: 

1. . 

Legal: 

2.  

Risk Management: 

3.  

Staffing (including Trades Unions): 

4. Not Applicable.  

Equalities/Human Rights: 

6.  

Public Health 

7.  

Community Safety: 

8. Not Applicable.  
 



Sustainability: 

9. Not applicable. 
 

Procurement: 

10. Not applicable.  
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  
 
The Board is asked to note this report 

 
 
South East Midlands Healthier Together Programme – Progress Report 
 
11. 
 

Please find attached the progress report at Appendix A. 
 

 

Appendices: 
Appendix A –  South East Midlands Healthier Together Programme – Progress Report 
 


